
DATES TO REMEMBER 

January 

          7th:  Classes Resume 

 9th:  20th Anniversary Celebration 

         Women’s Bible Study starts 

          14th: Chick-fil-a Day       

                   Kindergarten Information      
          Meeting for PreK parents 
           21st:  Priority Pre-enrollment 

          23rd:  Pajama Party Day                                                                    

  

 

 

PAJAMA PARTY DAY 

Thursday, January 23rd will be our  

annual Pajama Party day.  This is an  

extra special day because your child can 

wear his or her pajamas to school.  We will 

have a fun day learning 

about some of the           

differences between night 

and day. Some classes are 

taking on a camping theme.  

Others are talking about 

night animals or the night 

sky.   

If your child is not       

comfortable wearing pajamas to school,  

he/she may want to wear something that 

goes along with camping or just have fun in   

regular play clothes. 

Please remember to wear or bring outdoor 

shoes! 

Watch your class calendars to see what fun 

things your class is bringing ( flashlights, 

pillows, etc...). 

FALL  

ENROLLMENT PLANS 

It’s that time of year 

again! 

 

Priority Enrollment for the fall will 

start at the end of January.            

Enrollment forms will be sent home on 

January 16th.  At that time you may        

pre-enroll your child who is currently 

in the program.  You may also enroll 

siblings at the same time.  The deadline 

for Priority Enrollment is January 31st. 
 

Open Enrollment begins on February 

3rd.  If you have friends interested in 

enrolling in our program for the Fall, 

please have them call us at 918-481-

0430 to be placed on the waiting list. 

EMERGENCY CLOSINGS 

Just a reminder:  If  Union  OR Jenks 

Public Schools are closed for inclement 

weather, or unexpected emergencies, we 

will be closed as well.   



KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION 

MEETING FOR PRE-K PARENTS 

Tuesday, Jan. 14th @ 9:45 

Upstairs in Room 207 

With Priority Enrollment coming up this 

month, we know that many of our Pre-K 

parents are in the process of making a   

decision about where to send their       

children next year for Kindergarten.  Our 

kindergarten teachers will be going over 

how our ABC program works and         

answering questions. 

MOM TO MOM 

The new semester will begin on Wednesday, 

January 8th, from 9:30 to 11:30.  Even if you 

have never attended, it is not too late to join. 
 

Contact janis.david@fbctulsa.org or  go to 

www.fbctulsa.org to register.  Look under 

Women’s ministry to find out  about this great 

ministry for mothers of young children or 

grade school aged children.   

The cost is $30 per semester and includes 

childcare classes for your children.    

FBC WOMEN’S MINISTRY    

THURSDAY MORNING BIBLE 

STUDY 

Class begins January 9th 

9:30am - 11:30am 

God of Covenant by Jen Wilkin 

Discover how God is working everything 

together for His glory and the good of His 

people.   Through this part of Genesis we 

will witness people who sin and wrestle to 

maintain trust in the only One who will 

fulfill every promise, the One for whom 

nothing is too hard.  Join us as we study, 

learn and fellowship! 

$35 tuition includes       

materials and childcare 

Scholarships available 

Sign up today!   

ABC 20TH            

ANNIVERSARY 

CELEBRATION  

Jan. 9th at 2:30 in  

the Gym 

Please join us in the gym to help us celebrate 

20 years of serving children here at ABC!   

We will have cookies and punch, a bounce 

house and games! 

ABC Preschool was established in            

January, 2000.  The leadership of Fellowship 

Bible Church had a vision to create a        

preschool that would meet the spiritual,    

emotional, academic and creative needs of 

children.  We started with three classes, six 

teachers and thirty three students.  As word 

got out about our little school, enrollment 

grew and we soon added five more classes.  

In 2004 we established a kindergarten class.  

God has blessed us with wonderful teachers 

and families over the years.  Come and help 

us celebrate! 


